II Inspection of the Tribal Ward in G.B.Pant Hospital and
Adibasera on 20.7.2014

(7)

(&)

The AAJVS staff posted in the G.B. Pant Hospital was found
on duty. The Great Andamanese child S/o Smti Leechu is
admitted in the hospital.

The Andamanese mentioned about certain issues /
problems pertaining to them including the following:-

The water in the well at the Strait Island is not healthy
because many of the Andamanese are suffering from
severe skin diseases. Therefore, there is a immediate
need test the water by the PWD and the Health
Department.  Accordingly we may write to them
quickly.

(i) On inspection of the Adibasera it was found that the

repairs are going on.

(iif There is a urgent need to raise retaining wall at the

back side of the Adibasera since erosion due to drain
particularly due to storm water is severe and likely to
affect the Adibasera itself.

(iv) It is felt that there is a need to provide affordable

accommodation for the employees of the AAJVS who
are called on official work to Port Blair from their
respective field areas. Now a days such employs cannot
afford to stay in the lodges.

In this connection it would be advisable to have a
Guest-House Barrack in the Adibasera Complex. There
is a piece of land available on one side towards ANIIDCO
which can be used for the Guest-House Barrack.

Executive Secretary
AAJVS
(9-3/AAJVS/2010)



